
30 August 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

GCSE READINESS - INFORMATION EVENING FOR PARENTS/CARERS
Thursday 5 September, 6.00 - 7.00pm

As your child has now fully started their GCSE and BTEC courses, we would like to invite parents/carers to a
presentation in the Brookvale Hall on Thursday 5 September 2024.

The presentation will begin at 6.00pm when Ms Hubbard, Deputy Headteacher and myself will be providing
information to assist parents in supporting their child through the demands of the GCSE courses, as well as
our expectations from students and ways we can support each child.

We look forward to meeting you next week, however, if you are unable to join us the resources shared will
be available to view on our website after the event.

Yours sincerely

W Teece
Headteacher


